
Sept. 10, 1979
Ms. Gladys Kessler
136 Smith Street
Peekskill, N.Y. 10566
Lear Ms. Kessler:

Laura has asked me to write to you and thank 
you for your note.
The International Center of Photography in 
New York City, is currently showing Laura’s 
work. You should contact them for definite 
times and dates.

Laura has written four books, however, three 
of them, "The Rio Grande, River of Lestiny", 
"The Pueblos: A Camera Chronicle", and 
"Temples in Yucatan" are out of print. Her 
latest book, "The Enduring Navaho" is avail­
able from book stores, or here at the gallery, 
for 327.50 plas mailing cost.

Thank you for your interest in Laura"s work. 
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. GSlpin
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